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Because you have these blessings, you should try as much as you can to add these things to your lives: to 
your faith, add goodness; and to your goodness, add knowledge; and to your knowledge, add self-control; 
and to your self-control, add the ability to hold on; and to your ability to hold on, add service for God, add 
kindness for your brothers and sisters in Christ; and to this kindness, add love. 
2 Peter 1:5-7  

This half term’s value: Perseverance 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Here we are at the end of Term 2.  Our Easter Service on Wednesday at St Stephen’s Church was 
wonderful with the children in Year 5 leading the rest of the school. We packed the church to the 
rafters. Thank you to parents, carers, grandparents and extended family for joining us.   
 
This term has flown by and I do believe that everyone is ready for a break. The children have been 
amazing and shown our value of perseverance every day as they have learnt new exciting things and 
practised many skills. We are extremely proud of all of them. 
 
Thank you to parents for supporting the school. Thank you also to all the staff at Bishop Cornish for 
their passion and commitment in ensuring that the children feel happy and supported. 
 
I wish you all a happy Easter and hope that you get to spend special time with family. 
 
We look forward to seeing the children back on Tuesday 22nd April. 
 
Mrs Fletcher 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Dear God, 
You have given me so many blessings, and I want to have a heart full of thanks. 

Thank You for my family, my friends, and all the good things in my life. 
Most of all, thank You for Jesus and His great love for me. The Bible says, “Give 

thanks in all circumstances, for this is God’s will for you” (1 Thessalonians 5:18). 
Help me to always be grateful, even when things don’t go my way. 

Thank You for Easter and the joy it brings to my heart. 
Amen. 

 



Sports Report  
 

FOOTBALL- BURRATON CUP QUARTER FINAL 
Great win last night (3-2) against a very determined St Germans team. That leaves us with a semi-final against 
either Burraton or Brunel. Well done. 
 
FOOTBALL-COUNTY CUP QUARTER FINAL 
Hard luck to the team who lost 4-1 against an excellent Biscovey team in the Quarter Finals of the County Cup.  
 
MIXED ARENA FOOTBALL LEAGUE 
Despite narrowly losing on Tuesday at Callington, I think the team have still done enough to win the League. 
Well done everyone. 
 
SE CORNWALL CROSS COUNTRY PRESENTATIONS 
What a season for the Cross Country team. At the Presentation last night at St Mellion Golf Club, we achieved 
the following: 
22 Medal Qualifiers 
Year 5/6 Girls Team - 1st Overall 
Year 3/4 Boys Team - 2nd Overall 
Year 3/4 Girls - 2nd Overall 
Year 3/4 Girls Individual- Millie O'Brien - 1st Overall 
Year 5/6 Girls Individual - Theia Jones- 1st Overall 

A truly outstanding season. Well done to everyone involved. 
 
12 HOUR PRESS UP CHALLENGE 
I managed my 12 hour Press Up Challenge last Sunday, doing 1000 every hour. Thank you so much to all the 
families that kindly donated. The final figure raised for Macmillan Cancer Support was an amazing £650. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



This term in school we have loved… quotes from the children 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 

I really enjoyed Heatree 
because it pushed my to my 
limits of ability, I loved the ‘low 
adventure’ activity. 

I loved representing the school 
at the South West England 
Football finals in Bristol in 
March – it was amazing. 

Young Voices was brilliant – my 
favourite part was when it was 
dark and we all waved our 
torches. 

We made Anderson shelters 
which Il really oved doing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 
 
I have really loved learning all about 
the Anglo – Saxons, looking at the 
reasons why they wanted to come to 
Britain and why they were forced to 
leave their homeland. I also found it 
fascinating researching all about the 
different punishments and justice 
system. 
 
I have really enjoyed the maths unit 
this term all about fractions and 
decimals. It was fun and challenging 
too. I have continued to really like 
doing times tables in year 4, 
especially learning different songs to 
help me remember them! 
 
 
 
 

 

Year 5 

The Mayan masks were fun to make out of Modroc and 
to paint. It made us all laugh (and jump) when some 
balloons popped flying Modroc all over the place! 

I’ve enjoyed RE as we’ve got to learn about different 
religions and chat about big questions. 

Finding out about David Attenborough has been really 
exciting. We loved writing about this in English. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 
 
I have loved everything this term in Year 3. If I had 
to pick a few I would pick Maths and learning 
about mass and capacity and also our topic 
Ancient Egypt. I loved our Ancient Egypt day, 
learning where hieroglyphics came from, the 
Rosetta Stone. 
 
I really enjoy reading this term and Maths, 
especially times tables. I have loved learning 
about Ancient Egypt and about Tutankhamun. I 
loved drawing the Gods of Egypt. 
 
 
 

           Reception Class  
 
I like making cakes with Mrs 
Taylor.  
Playing with the trains track.  
I like the woods and playing 
with the water.  
I like playing in the tunnel in the 
wood and the castle inside. 

 

Sienna - I like painting. 

 

Charlie V - I love hunting for 

bugs.  

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 

I love helping Miss Quick with 
lots of jobs. 

My favourite thing in Year 2 is 
doing PE with Mr Brown. 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 
I have enjoyed making S’mores in the 
woods as part of our English recount work. 
 
I enjoyed the trust walk in the woods and 
all of the activities on that day for our 
recounts. 
 

 

 

 



Dates for the Diary 
Easter Services 

Saturday 5 April - 10am Easter Fair at St Stephen’s 
Sunday 6 April - 10am Family Service at St Stephen’s 
Saturday 12th April -  3pm Messy Church at St Stephen’s 
Palm Sunday 13th April - 10am at St Stephen’s 
Maundy Thursday 17th April - 7.30pm St Nicholas & St Faith 
Good Friday 18th April - 10am Saltash Churches Together, starting at Saltash 
Wesley Church 
Easter Day Sunday 20th April Sunrise at the Celtic Cross 
(followed by Bacon Butties at St Nicholas & St Faith) 
 

School 

Tuesday 22nd April – First day of the Summer Term 
Friday 25th April – Swimming Lessons start for Years 1 and 3 
Friday 25th April – PTA fundraiser (see below) 
Monday 28th April – PTA Meeting at 6.30pm in school hall 
Monday 5th May – Bank Holiday 
Thursday 8th May – Whole school theatre trip – Chitty Chitty Bang Bang 
Friday 16th May – Year 2 Treat Sleepover 
Monday 26th May – Friday 30th May – Half term 

 


